
The Property has been declared surplus to
requirements by Transport for London (“TfL”) and its
subsidiaries and they are being put forward for
disposal. 
The Crichel Down Rules (“the Rules”) and the Crossrail
Land Disposal Policy (“CLDP”) set out the
arrangements under which surplus land acquired for
the Crossrail project may be offered back to former
owners. 
In this instance the Property is not to be offered back
because an exemption or exemptions apply. TfL would
like to trace the former owner or successors in title to
the former owner to notify them of the decision.
The Former Owners are:

Transport for London



NOTICE FOR THE PURPOSE OF THE CRICHEL DOWN
RULES
PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF LAND AT RIGBY LANE,
HAYES, UB3 (“THE PROPERTY”)

(1)   Michael Christopher O’Connor of Staines
(2)   Jason John O’Connor of Staines

The former owners or their successor(s) in title (other than
through purchase) are invited to contact Savills in writing within
two months of the date of this notice 




Savills, 33 Margaret Street, London
EPitman@savills.com

07967 555 570

savills.co.uk


